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Notice: 

 

The Belchertown Water District will be conducting the annual 

hydrant flushing program April 21st to May 2nd 2025 from 8:30 

am to 4:00 pm. Flushing will begin in the northern end of the 

District and proceed south. Rusty colored water and low 

pressure may occur during this program.  

 

 

 


